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As a concerned citizen, I strongly urge you to vote yes on this bill. I am happy about 
and proud of the state's policies on cookies, and believe that LD1977 would further 
strengthen the right to privacy of ordinary citizens. The ability of large companies to 
profit off the manipulation of consumers is criminal; and for companies to have that 
much subliminal influence on citizen thinking and behavior is a threat to democracy.


